International ACAC members residing in Spain and representing schools, higher education institutions and independent counseling firms, got together on
Valentine’s Day to celebrate the association’s 25th Birthday celebration. Among those who attended were potential new International ACAC members from
Spanish universities Carlos III of Madrid and the ESNE design school. Light tapas and a beautiful birthday cake were served as members enjoyed seeing old friends
and meeting new colleagues. A total of 14 were in attendance.
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